

## Marsh Hill, Erdington, Birmingham B23 7EY Tel: 0121 464 6136

Email: <a href="mailto:enquiry@pines.bham.sch.uk">enquiry@pines.bham.sch.uk</a> <a href="mailto:www.thepinesspecialschool.com">www.thepinesspecialschool.com</a> <a href="mailto:Headteacher: Miss Emma Pearce">Headteacher: Miss Emma Pearce</a>, B.Ed. (Hons), MEd, AdvDipEd

12th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

I know it seems a long way away but I am looking to book a residential trip for year 5 and 6 to Condover Hall, in the Spring Term, week beginning the <u>30th March 2020</u>. The residential trip will run Monday to Friday. I am sending out the information now to give you time to set up payment arrangements and to contact me if you require payment plans. The cost of the residential trip will be <u>£200</u>. The trip will be set up on School Money and you can make payments via your account that suit best for you. If you are interested could you please complete and return the slip below. Once we have all the letters returned I will arrange a meeting nearer the time to go through everything with you and provide an opportunity for you to ask any questions about the trip.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. L







Article 28- The children have the right to a good quality education.

Article 29- Education must develop every child's personality, talents and abilities to the full.

## FAO Mr. L

I/We Parent/Carers of:

Name of Child:	Class:
Would like our child to attend the residential trip to Condov	ver Hall for the week beginning the 30th
March 2020.	
Signed	
Date	













